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26 July 2019 
 
Dr Mohammed A M 

 
Email:  fyi-request-10647-44ecbaa0@requests.fyi.org.nz;  
 
Dear Dr Mohammed A M 
 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10133 
 
I refer to your email dated 30 June 2019 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 
from Canterbury DHB. 
 

1. The total number of PGY 1 house officers positions filled in by ACE matching system (2014 - 2019)  
2. The total number of PGY1 house officers positions filled in by NZREX graduates (2014-2019)  
3. The total number of PGY1 house officers filled in by candidates from a comparable healthcare system e.g. 

UK, Ireland, USA, etc (2014-2019). 

 
We are writing to confirm that we are granting a response to your request, and that this will be provided 
to you as soon as is reasonably practicable.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Wayne Turp 
Project Specialist 
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